
Editorial

Dear colleagues, 

We are pleased to be publishing the second issue of this year in time. 

We have previously stated that our performance during this publication period is of utmost importance to us. Owing to the success 

achieved in previous years, our journal has been accepted to the PubMed. We set some goals to further advance this success and be 

accepted into international indices. 

We are very pleased to witness intense interest and support from our distinguished colleagues. We would like to express that we hope 

that this interest and support will keep growing. 

The current issue includes various valuable reviews, clinical and experimental studies along with several case reports of importance. I 

would like to inform in advance that in the upcoming issues we will be presenting prestigious studies by Turkish scientists living abroad 

as well as by scientists from other countries. 

I would like to wish a successful career and healthy and peaceful days to all our colleagues. Looking forward to meeting in the 

September issue. 

Prof. Mustafa Şahin

Editor in Chief
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